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OFFICE OF INDEPENDENT COUNSEL

444 NORTH CAPITOL STREET SUITE 519
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20001

April 3, 1997

James P. Scanlan
2638 39th St. N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mr. Scanlan:

I have received your facsimile letter of March 31, 1997, and
have taken it under advisement.

Sincerely,

Larry D. Thompé;n

Independent Counsel



